
Date:          12/15/2022

To:             Joseph Bennett, City Administrator

From:         Keith Zgonc, Chief of Police

                   Major Mark Binicewicz, Office of Professional Standards 

Subject:      Application for Alcohol License

Applicant:  Paul Scott Phillips
______________________________________________________________________________

This applicant, Paul Scott Phillips, is the manager of the business listed below and has 
submitted an application with the business license office to obtain an alcohol beverage license / 
agent name change only, issued to .

The business name is Family Dollar

The business is incorporated under the name Family Dollar Family Dollar Stores of Georgia 
LLC.

A background check was conducted on this applicant.  There was nothing in his/her background 
within the requirements of City of Smyrna Ordinance 6-51 that would prohibit him/her from 
holding the license as long as he/she meets all the other requirements of the ordinances that 
regulate this type of business.

 CC:           Heather Peacon-Corn, City Clerk

                   Kelly Moon, Business License            

                   File


